
Name of Support Provider Objective of Support Amount of Support
Inquiries
Received

Applications
Submitted

No. of Approvals
Made

Value of
Approvals

Made

Covid-19 Working
Capital Scheme

SBCI
Provides working capital
loans to Covid-19-
impacted businesses

Up to €200m 2098
1399 (of which
454 confirmed
eligible)

13 3,725,000

Brexit Loan Scheme SBCI
Provides working capital
loans to Brexit-impacted
businesses

Up to €100m N/A

1635 (of which
1335
confirmed
eligible)

258 52,903,300

Future Growth Loan
Scheme

SBCI
Provides longer-term
loans for strategic
investment

Up to €300m N/A

3207 (of which
3069
confirmed
eligible)

1038 220,128,536

Credit Guarantee
Scheme

SBCI
Provides guarantees to
participating lenders on
loans

Guarantees up to a
maximum of
€150m yearly

There has
been no
uptake on this
scheme arising
from Covid
specific
matters

787 since inception
in 2012

€130m since
inception in
2012

Covid-19 loan MFI

Provides loans to
microenterprises that do
meet the conventional
risk criteria of banks

Loans of up to €50k 1048 122 51 €1,325,864

The Businesses
Continuity  Voucher

LEOs

Provide support to firms
who need assistance with
business continuity and
preparedness arising
from the COVID-19
outbreak.

505 Business
Continuity Vouchers
approved between
15th March and 6th
April

Over €1.25
million
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Sustaining Enterprise 
Fund €180m 

Enterprise 
Ireland and IDA  

  
Up to €800k 
repayable advance 

Being finalised       

Online Retail Scheme 
€2m 

Enterprise 
Ireland  

  
Up to €40k grant 
aid  

Being finalised       

Covid-19 Business 
Financial Planning 
Grant  

Enterprise 
Ireland  

  €5000 grant aid Being finalised       

LEAN Business 
Improvement Grant  

Enterprise 
Ireland  

  €2,500 grant aid Being finalised       

E-merge 
Intertrade 
Ireland  

Consultancy support & 
advice to help businesses 
develop online sales & 
ecommerce solutions 
including: 

£2500/€2800  

Only open to 
existing ITI 
programme 
participants 

      

Emergency Business 
Solutions 

Intertrade 
Ireland  

Fully funded consultancy 
support & advice to 
address key business 
challenges in areas such 
as emergency cashflow, 
loan applications and 
HR/People  

£2000/€2250  

Only open to 
existing ITI 
programme 
participants 

      

 


